Morning Rob, 

Just to inform you we will be emailing the council today, the position the engineers selected to install the post box is shown in the attached image. (Just a little further up the path next to the old red telephone box)

As soon as we receive confirmation from the planning department we will instruct the relocation of the box, currently there is a leading time of 4-6 weeks before works are completed, but if we can get it done sooner we will.  
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Kind Regards   
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